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Chamber Supports District Levy 

MARYSVILLE – October 2, 2024 –  The Union County Chamber of Commerce Legislative 

Committee recommended to the Union County Chamber of Commerce Board of Trustees that 

they support the Marysville Exempted Village School District (MEVSD) 5.5 mill Emergency 

Operating Levy on the November 5, 2024 General Election ballot. 

The Union County Chamber of Commerce Board of Trustees recognizes the impact a school 

district has on the business environment in the community. 

Dave Amerine, President of the Chamber Board says, “The Chamber recognizes the value of our 

schools in supporting the quality of life of Union County families and looks forward to 

partnering with Marysville Exempted Village School District on various growth initiatives in the 

district.” 

The Chamber strongly encourages voters to support the levy. 
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